
Date:     December 15, 2022
To:        State Agencies, Chief Procurement Officers, and Cooperative Program Members
From: ADOA - State Procurement Office
Re:       URGENT - New POs for Acro Services CTR060284

This message is intended for all users of the current Knowledge Services contract.

Please issue your agency's Purchase Orders (PO) for your Temp Staffing resources by COB
Tuesday, 12.20.2022.

This transition is being processed as a "lift and shift" which means that resources will
transfer to Acro at the current mark-up rates being paid to Knowledge Services
sub-suppliers under the current contract. Permission to issue POs to Acro at the current
rates is granted by SPO. Agencies will have the ability to reassess and reissue purchase
orders at the Acro rate following Go-Live.

The (lower) Acro rates will be applied to any new resources hired on 1.1.2023 and after.


